
From: Steve Laidlaw 
Sent: Monday, 12 May 2008 1:20 PM 
To: Committee, ECA (SEN) 
Subject: National Container Deposit system 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
I write privately and for the Environmental Management Unit of the  Forestry Division of 
Timbercorp Ltd – we support the introduction of a national container deposit system along 
the lines what South Australia has in place. 
 
There is no need for me to go into detail as all the reasons have been said before and the SA 
experience speaks for itself. 
 
Please advise the result of the enquiry. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Steve Laidlaw 
Legal Manager 
Forestry Division  
 
TIMBERCORP LIMITED 
60 Portland Road 
Hamilton, VIC 3300 
Phone: 03 5572 3970 
Fax: 03 5572 4660 
Email: s.laidlaw@timbercorp.com.au 
Web Site: www.timbercorp.com.au  
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